
 
 

Birthdays 
2/12 Athena Ives 

2/13 Mary Mckillop 
2/18 Kim Cunningham 

2/19 Anna Thomas 

Egg Artists Guild of Washington 
Newsletter Editor: Katherine McCort 

360-658-7245   katherinemccort@comcast.net 

Volume: 21 Issue: 2    February 2014 

General Meeting 
Saturday February 15, 2014 

10:00am to 2:00pm 

Marysville Public Library 

6120 Grove Street 

Board Meeting 
9:00am at the Buzz Inn at the corner 

of Grove & State Streets In 

Marysville 

Members welcome to attend 

Is there something YOU Would 
Like to include in the newsletter?  

Email it to 
katherinemccort@comcast.net

 or paper mail 
P.O. Box 1614, Marysville, WA  

98270 

All Guild/Egg related submissions 
will be considered 

Snacks: 
 
 

Raffle bags: 

??? 
  

P.O. Box 1614 

Marysville, WA  98270 

Have you paid your 

dues yet? 

Guild Officers 
2014 

President: Fern Swanson       
360-629-3511 

Vice President: Laura Burt-Thorp 
 360-474-4121 

Secretary: Lisa Finelli 
  425-788-2553 

Backup: Lynda Matson 
360-652-2043 

Treasurer: Colleen Stillabower 
 425-350-1098 

Project egg 
Diana Stacey 

February is a tutorial class for gold 
foiling on an egg.   Diane Stacey 

has left it open as to what and how 
much you want to do as far as the 

different technics being taught.  She 
will bring some supplies to sell for 

the class or you can bring your own 
eggs and supplies if you have foil 

items.  As usual, bring your regular 
egging tools/glue, etc.  So, there 
really is no fee for the class, the 
only cost will be for any supplies 

you might end up purchasing from 
Diane if you do not already have 

them. 

 March Project Class 
Those who have not seen it or signed up for it can decide beforehand if they 

want to do it, and if they do, which one, the red/black egg, or the teal/pink 
one.  Trying to keep the cost at $20.00.  There will be 30 kits, and 17 people 
signed up in January.  One picture shows gold cording but there will be NO 
cording, just the 12ss flat backs and the bugle beads which will define the 

space to be filled in with seed beads.  Regular egging tools should be brought 
in March to start the egg in class.  I will already have the eggs painted red or 
pink but they need to bring a black sharpie or a green or blue sharpie to draw 

lines for placement of the bugle beads.  
The egg has been done 3 different ways to show variations they can do.  The 
unfinished one shows how big spaces will look and before the seed beads go 
on.  It is a very "freestyle" egg.  I think this style might be easier for first time 

beaders since they do not have to worry as much about straightness like with 
the basket weave.  It still has it's challenges though. 

Thanks 
Laura 
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Egg Artists Guild of Washington 

Minutes for January 18, 2014 
 
The January 18, 2014 meeting was brought to order by President; Stephanie Rouff at 10:30 am.  21 members attended.  
There were no visitors. 
The minutes were read and approved. 
The Treasurer’s reports from December 2013 and January 2014 were read. 
Vice President Report: 
A note from Pat Rennick was read.  She states that 187 pounds of food and $ 170.00 dollars were collected and 
distributed to a local food bank, thanks to everyone’s donations at the Christmas Party. 
A BIG THANK YOU to all who helped at the Christmas Party! There were approximately 43 guests.  Linda and Nancy did a 
great job with the new seating arrangements and the games.  Also, THANK YOU to the clean up crew, our helpful 
husbands! 
 
New Business: 
The class calendar for 2014 is already full. 
January – no class planned, officer exchange and party were held. 
February – Diana Stacy – Gold foil technique 
March – Laura Burt-Thorpe – Random beading technique with Swarovski flatbacks as well as round and bugle beads. 
April – Janie Blair 
May – Pat Rennick 
June – Laura Burt- Thorpe – kids class 
July – Potluck luncheon 
August – Fern Swanson 
September – Susan Crichton 
October - Anne Johnson 
November – Karen Lusby and Thelma Lewis 
December – Christmas Party 
 
The Show Committee update was given by Anne Johnson.  The show “Love is in the Air” will be held on July 10 - 13, 
2014.  There will be 17 classes this year. 
Fern Swanson and Lisa Finelli officiated at the officer induction, thanking our outgoing committee President; Stephanie 
Ruoff, Vice President; Marilyn Abrams, Secretary; Alison Seed, Treasurer; Colleen Stillabower and Newsletter editor; 
Katherine McCort for their service with a rose and a gift certificate to the Golden Egg of Idaho. 
We welcome our new officers for 2014.  President; Fern Swanson, Vice president; Laura Burt-Thorpe, Secretary; Lisa 
Finelli, Treasurer; Colleen Stillabower and Newsletter editor; Katherine McCort. 
Afterward, punch, cake and ice cream were enjoyed by all.  
Stephanie Ruoff has volunteered to be in charge of the new member kits and Diana Bruno will be our new Sunshine 
person. 
The 50/50 raffle ($6.50) was won by: Renee Revoir. 
The gift bags were won by: Renee Revoir, Brigitte Ristau and Pat Zentz. 
For Sale: 
 
Kaye Bowen has “Tinkerbelles” for $ 2.00 and water globes for $ 3.00. 
 
Susan Crichton has some Linda Martin kits available.  A “Susan” doll is $ 125.00 and a Celtic style pattern is $ 160.00.  
Both are marked and ready to cut.  Susan also had her “Mardi Gras” mask egg kit for $ 25.00. 
 
Allison Seed has tacky glue for $ 1.00 per bottle. 

  



 
  Show & Tell Gallery 

Laura Burt-Thorpe  

Laura Burt-Thorpe  
Laura Burt-Thorpe  

Diane Marks 
Diane Marks 

Lynda Matson 

Lynda Matson 
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Show and Tell: 
Laura Burt-Thorpe – Springtime fountain, Barbie with an egg shell 
dress and 4 samples of the March class in various colors. 
New member, Judy Shoemaker completed her new member kit 
and replaced the silk print with a beautifully beaded star pattern 
instead. 
Diane Marks – Marilyn Powers doll 
Lynda Matson – Marilyn Powers doll, Helen Cook class and an 
engraved Emu egg. 

 

Judy Shoemaker 

Lynda Matson 

Lynda Matson 

Editor apologizes for any missed or miss-attributed images.  



 
 

 
  

Pat's Hen House Free Range Egg 

classes 
Offering monthly classes. Bring any egg you wish to work on, including RETs needed to complete, to 
Pat Rennick’s and she will help you with it. This is a great way to finish up those kits from last years’ 
shows and classes. Or perhaps you need/want a little help with a design of your own? Come join the 

gaggle at Pat’s and learn many great tips and techniques from Pat and the other eggers in class.  
Held at Pat’s Hen House @ 10529 88th St. NE, Lake Stevens, WA 98258 

Every Fourth Saturday of the month from 11am to 3pm $12  
Coffee, Pop, Water & Sub Sandwiches will be provided. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
The 2014 show will be held 7-9-14 to 7-13-14.  Save 

these dates on your calendar. The show theme: 

  Love is in the Air 

Inquire with Susan Crichton about purchasing, see Linda Martin 
Egg Design Group Facebook page for the current 36 patterns 

available. 

Issue of 4 Art of the Egg Shell should 
be at the meeting, cost $10.Contact 

Susan if you are interested in any 
previous issues she may still have 

copies of. 


